
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

next week  

Monday 20 th  July  

Tuesday 21 st  July  

STEM Club ï Gr 3-6 students  

                                  only 

Wednesday 22 nd  July  

Thursday 23 rd  July  

Friday 24 th  July  

Breakfast Club  8:15ï8:45am 

Instrumental Music sessions 

Choir Practice 

Assembly 

 

coming up  

Week commencing 27 th  

July ð Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Mid - August  

Prep 2021 Information sessions 

 

reminders  

This Friday ð 

Instrumental Music lessons 

All families - Please notify 

the school office if you 

have recently had any 

changes to phone numbers, 

address, emergency 

contacts etc.  

 

 

          July  15    2020  



 

 

Principal’s Report 

It is great to be backΧΦΦ     As you would be aware, the Victorian Government has introduced new measures to reduce 

the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) in metropolitan Melbourne and Mitchell Shire. 

These measures do not apply to schools in regional and rural Victoria, including LEPS. 

The health advice is that schools can continue to operate while observing health measures recommended by the 

Victorian Chief Health Officer. 

If you, your child, or a family member develops symptoms of a fever, chills or sweats, cough, sore throat, shortness of 

breath, runny nose, loss of smell or taste, you should get tested at a coronavirus (COVID-19) testing facility and stay 

home. 

If you would like health information from the Department of Health and Human Services, you can visit 

dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus  

These continue to be challenging times and I will keep you updated on further information as soon as it is available. I am 

confident of the measure we put in place during Term 2, I am grateful for how quickly the parents and students adapted 

to these changes with many families making the most of the quick and easy drop off at our school gate. 

While we watch and wait to see if any of the recent events will affect us, we must make the most of what we currently 

have. All of our school based programs have started immediately in an effort to get things moving as fast as possible. 

Without knowing what lies ahead we must make the most of our face to face teaching time and really push the learning 

along with our students. Attendance at school is a key factor that will help drive our student performance. It is vital that 

we see every student, every day (unless they are unwell), to ensure our students maximise this opportunity with our 

teachers. 

The final piece to the puzzleΧΦΦ     At the end of Term 2 we agreed to run a pilot program at LEPS providing families 

ongoing access to paediatrician appointments. For years it has become increasingly difficult to access these 

appointments with families often waiting 8 months just to start consultations. This new program will allow families to 

complete their appointments at our school. Parents will need to arrange a referral from their local GP however families 

will be bulk billed so there will be no out of pocket expense for these consultations. As this is a new program we would 

ask those families who already have a current arrangement with a paediatrician to maintain their appointments. 

However if you are currently on a wait list please come and see Deb Mathers and she will provide you with the 

necessary information. Our first visit is at the beginning of August and we are hoping to have 2 visits each term. We 

have committed to at least a year of this arrangement so hopefully we will see this expand our capabilities as time goes 

on. Having had counselling, speech and psychologist arrangements at school for a number of years, this provides us with 

the final piece to the puzzle. 

                                                                                                                                                                                        ContΩdΧΧ 

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus


 

 

Principal’s Report      Cont’d,…… 

 
Parent / Teacher MeetingsΧΦΦ     During week 3 of Term 3 we will again be holding Parent / Teacher Meetings. Families 

will again receive a note this week to indicate a preferred date and time. Towards the end of next week all families will 

receive notification of the allocated time with each child’s teacher.  Staff are excited to have the opportunity to reflect 

with families the learning each student has achieved but also take the time to set new learning goals for the next 6 

months. It is expected all families will attend these meetings, if it doesn’t suit you to meet during this time please let us 

know and we will arrange a more suitable opportunity. 

2021 9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎΧΦΦ     If you have a child planning on attending LEPS in prep for 2021 please submit your enrolment 

forms as soon as possible. Towards the end of term and beginning of next term we will begin our transition process to 

provide an opportunity for our new arrivals to feel welcome and comfortable in their new learning environment. If you 

are still in the process of making the difficult decision please contact the school to arrange a tour. 

Simon Prior 

 

 

Pupils of the Week - congratulations 

Tyler Caitens for a great start to Term 3. He is attentive, tuned-in and ready to learn! 
Michael Korwa for returning to school with a positive attitude and always approaching tasks with enthusiasm. 
Matilda Shaw for always showing a positive attitude towards her learning with a smile on her face! Keep up the 
amazing work Tilly. 
Zara Takac for being a friendly and lovely student with a bright and bubbly personality who has been a fantastic 
friend, and role models our school value of respect in everything she does! Welcome back.  

Laura Twigg and Riley Groth for working hard in maths and supporting each other.  
Lewis Milito for constantly challenging himself with all areas of his learning and being a helpful member of the 
class. Great Job Superstar! 

Malachi Smith for giving everything a go and working hard from Day 1. Great job Malachi. 
Mackenzie Maroney for her fantastic attitude to setting challenging personal goals to improve all aspects of 
her learning. 
Aliya Howell for making great contributions in class discussions and completing her work in a timely manner 
by submitting it to the Google Classroom. Well done.  
Jackson West for a terrific free verse poem about the ocean. 
 
Sports Award - Dexter Berryman for keeping on task and mastering the long jump technique in our athletics 
training this week. Super Star! 
Visual Arts Award - Mannix Blank for concentrating on the technique and staying focused for the entire 
space and shape task, trying really hard on his alien art.  
STEM Award ï Brooklyn Vu for always showing enthusiasm and motivation to learn in STEM. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

óThe Department of Education and Training does not endorse the  
products or services of any private advertiser.  No responsibility is  
accepted by the Department of Education Employment and Training  
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made by them.ô 

 

Expression of Interest 

Parent and Family Autism 

 Support group 

For those parents and families out there that have children 

with ASD we are looking to see if anyone would be interested in 

being involved in developing a Lakes Entrance PS Parent and 

Family Autism Support group. 

At this stage if you think this would be something that interests 

you, could you please contact Deb Mathers at the school to 

have a chat. 

                                

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Term 3 news é.         STEM Club is backé.. :) 

STEM Club for years 3 - 6 Students will be back, starting next Tuesday 21st July after school.  Please note that  
we will continue this club remotely this term if we ever need to. 

Themes for each term: 

Term 1 Robotics - From BeeBots, Dash Bots to Sphero Balls 

Term 2 Lego Education - Combining Lego & Technology 

Term 3 Animation & Green Screen 

Term 4 Game Creation 

 

                      When:           Tuesdays 3.20pm - 4.20pm                              Where:           STEM Room 

If your child/ren are interested please return this expression of interest slip as soon as possible so we can 
commence STEM Club in Week 2. We will only be taking one class of 25 students each term. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Maria Etheridge 
STEM Teacher 
 

 
 

 

My child/ren: _____________________________________________________ are interested 
in attending the STEM Club for grades 3-6 after school on Tuesdays at Lakes Entrance Primary 
School for Term 3 2020. 

Signed: ___________________________                   Name: ____________________________  

Phone: __________________________________ 


